
VENTURA COUNTY 

''PUBLIC HEALTH Rigoberto Vargas, MPH 
Director 

A  Department of Ventura County Health Care Agency Robert Levin, MD 
Health Officer/Medical Director 

January 31, 2023 

Dear Dr. Johnson, 

Coincident with the State's planned lifting of its Public Health Order at the end of next month 
and based on the decreased numbers of COVID admissions to the hospitals and COVID-
related deaths in our county, I have determined that the imminent and proximate threat to the 
public's health has diminished sufficiently that it is reasonable to lift our Declaration of Local 
Health Emergency as early as February 28, 2023. 

Sincerely, 

Robert M. Levin, MD 
Ventura County Health Officer 
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